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February 14, 2014

45680.0103
VIA EMAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL
Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Attention:  Records Center and 

Gregory Kopta, Administrative Law Division
P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250
Re:
Docket No. TG-131794 - Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Waste Control, Inc., G-101
Dear Mr. King: 

Thank you for your letter Wednesday confirming the mediation date in this matter.  In that regard, I wanted to underscore that I received a call from our client principal, Joseph Willis, Wednesday afternoon on receipt of the Notice who informed me that he will be out of town the week of the mediation, having forgotten that was his family’s spring vacation week.  However, he fully understands the importance of his involvement in the mediation and will attend, by telephone, the entire mediation session on Thursday, April 3, 2014.

Again, this is to merely notify the Commission and mediator of his participation by telephone and is a reconfirmation of our intention to mediate the case on the scheduled date.

Thank you for your consideration and attention to this matter.

Yours truly,
David W. Wiley

Attorney at Law

(206) 233-2895

dwiley@williamskastner.com 

DAV:lct
cc:
Joe Willis

Jackie G. Davis, CPA

James K. Sells, Esq.
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